Eagle Pack Newsletter
April 29, 2021

Dear Parents,

Grades 3-5 will be participating in ILearn, high stakes state assessment testing
April 26-May 7. Please avoid the scheduling of any activities which may take
your child away from attending St Johns within that period. It is also important
that your children get enough sleep and nourishment as always to help ensure
their success on the tests! The St John's family and | wish that our 3-5th graders
perform their very best on the state mandated testing this year in light of all the
challenges we have faced due to the Covid-19 pandemic.

Sincerely,
Mr John Loflin
Principal

There are several lost and found items on the table. If your child has lost
something, please have them check out the table. We encourage you to
put your child's name in their coat as it is easy to return the item once it
has been misplaced.

EXTRA SPIRIT WEAR

We have extra spirit wear in the school office, if you would like to purchase one
for your child, here is what we have left that you can purchase. *First come first
serve*

e - 6 navy hooded sweatshirts size youth extra large ($22)

1 navy crewneck sweatshirt size small ($16)

e - 1 navy crewneck sweatshirt size youth small ($16)

1 grey t-shirt size youth small ($8)



FACE MASKS!

Parents please make sure to bring your students with a face mask. We need all
our students to wear a face mask before entering the building. We have our
school face mask for $3 if you'd like to purchase one for your child. Our
disposable face masks are still $1, but we encourage you to bring your own face
mask.

SCRIP

Today and tomorrow is THANKSCRIPING day. There are over 100 bonus
cards on these two days only. Some up to 20% so be sure to log into your
raiseright app or go to www.shopwithscrip.com to see all the specials.
These bonuses work with reloads or ecards so now is a great time to see
how easy SCRIP is to use and how the savings can add up for your family
AND St. John's School. Any purchases made between now and May 15th
can be used for next year's tuition bill. Please call if you have any
questions.

EAGLES NEST

As we get closer and closer to the end of this school year, be sure to be current
with your Eagles Nest balances. We know how hard it is to try to pay off a high
balance rather than keep up with paying it weekly.

TUITION ASSISTANCE

If you wish to have financial assistance for next school year, please make sure
to get your 2020 1040 tax form to Cindy as bills will be going out in the next few
weeks. You can either email to cwiederman@stjohncatholic.com, take a picture
and send or send in with your child and we will make the necessary copies.
With new legislation just signed, more aid is available through the Choice
Scholarship program so we ask that you get us this information to see what you
are eligible for.


http://www.shopwithscrip.com/

